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void would be difficult to be filled.

In his part, Bishop John Namaza, who is the co-
chairman of Kano Forward Committee stated that 
the death of Prof Wakili came to him as a great shock. 
He said the late DVC Admin had been symbolized 
with humility, selfless services and sacrifice to the 
humanity.

The Vice Chancellor, Professor Muhammad Yahuza 
Bello said the Kano Peace Committee's role had 
manifested in the political sphere in the state. He 
explained that the committee was able to harmonize 
the religious and tribal differences in the state, 
adding that Kano State has been reaping the fruits of 
the committee's work.

He expressed happiness over the committee's 
condolence visit, noting that the University had 
greatly missed Prof Wakili and would forever 
cherish his utmost contributions.

he Kano State Peace Committee under the Tleadership of Professor Ibrahim H. Umar, has 
extolled the virtues of the late Deputy Vice 

Chancellor, Administration, Professor Haruna 
Wakili, saying that he had lived a fulfilled life.

He said the committee had come to pay its respect to 
the former DVC whose contributions to the political, 
religious and social activities in the country could 
not be over emphasized, noting that the University 
had lost a rare gem and committed personality whose 

Speaking when the Kano Peace Committee and 
Kano Forward Committee paid a condolence visit on 

stthe University Management on 1  July, 2020, 
Professor Umar, who co-chaired Kano Forward 
Committee said the late academic icon had played a 
key role in ensuring harmonious co-existence among 
political parties in Kano during the last gubernatorial 
election in 2019 when he held sway as a member of 
the committee.

By Nura Garba 

Kano Peace Committee Extols Virtues of Former 
DVC Admin, Says He Lived a Fulfilled Life
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In the area of accessing research grant from Tetfund, he 
advised the Skyline University to submit their request 
for any collaboration so that they would form a joint 
research team.

Responding, the Vice Chancellor of Bayero University, 
Professor Muhammad Yahuza Bello, expressed 
readiness to provide any support and assistance to 
Skyline University.

According to him, under the Tetfund policy of funding 
research proposal, the lead researcher must be a staff of 
a public University, but other research fellows might 
come from any institution including private tertiary 
institutions provided that the project is for the benefit 
of Nigerian nation.

Professor Yahuza Bello assured the Skyline 
University that their doors are always open to 
support and assist them in any way possible. He said 
Kano, as the most populace state in the federation 
needs a lot of tertiary institutions in order to 
accommodate the teeming graduates of secondary 
school pupils. 

Professor Bello while granting the request for SIWES 
at the Radio Station, also said they would also be sent to 
the Directorate of Public Affairs which produces 
Weekly Bulletin and the Monthly BUK Today 
Magazine with a view to learning the print journalism 
as well.

The Skyline University, a privately owned institution 
in Kano State has sought to collaborate with the Bayero 
University in the area of research development and 
other academic activities.

In addition to seeking collaboration in the area of 
research, he also requested that their Mass 
Communication students be allowed to be doing their 
SIWES in the BUK FM Radio station.

The Vice Chancellor of the University, Dr. Sudakhar 
Kota, who spoke during a visit to Bayero University on 

stWednesday, 1  July, 2020 said the decision to seek  
academic collaboration with Bayero University was 
informed by the high quality personnel the university 
was endowed with.

Dr. Sudakhar Kota was particularly elated with the 
massive support it has been receiving from Bayero 
University since its coming to Nigeria, pointing out 
that Skyline University will never forget this kind 
gesture.

“We are young and new here and therefore, for us to 
succeed as a citadel of learning, we must collaborate 
with the older and well experienced institution such as 
BUK, hence our desire to work together,” said Dr. 
Kota.

The Skyline University Vice Chancellor, said his 
institution will in addition to educating the populace 
also ventured into empowering the youth on 
entrepreneurship, so that they can be self reliant on 
completion of their studies.

By Lamara Garba 

Skyline Seeks Collaboration With BUK

VC, Prof. M. Bello (left) in a tete-a-tate with the 
VC, Skyline University Dr. Sudakhar Kota
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Do You Know?

· That The University Relies on its Generators for 
Power Supply at Staff Quarters, Administrative, 
Academic and Students Areas?

· That BUK consumes a lot of Energy Daily?

· That The University Spends a lot of money on Diesel 
and Generators' Maintenance?

ü To Reduce Cost and for Safety, Help the University 
by Putting-off all Electrical Appliances when not in 
use!

· That Power Supply by PHCN is Poor?

· That 1 Extra Hour of Air-conditioning in a Room 
Uses Enough Energy to Power A TV for a Year?

· That Some Staff members Leave Offices Without 
Switching-off Electrical Appliances?
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This is to inform members of the University community that the Embassy of the Islamic 
Republic of Iran, Abuja announces the call for International Student Admission at Al-Zahra 

Embassy of Iran: Call for International Student Admission 
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Emeritus Professor Muhammad Sani Zahradeen 
OFR wishes to invite members of the University 
Community and the general public to the  wedding fatiha 
of his children, Abdulmalik Mustapha Zahradeen and 
his bride, Sadiya Ahmad Ali, scheduled to take place as 

follows:
Date: 21th Dhul Kadah, 1441AH
Time: 10:30am
Venue: Gwammaja Tagwayan Gida Opposite Aljazeerah 
Stores, Kano State.


